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Sorry We Missed You!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Like many other organizations across the state, University of Maine Cooperative Extension is experiencing staffing issues which sometimes leads to unexpected office closures.

Please be patient with our staff as they continue to do their best to work through this challenging time.

To leave a message for the <insert county> County staff, call
<insert phone number>. 

If you need to speak with someone today, please call our statewide toll-free number 800-287-0274.
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